
 

 

 

 

3000 phones and counting! 

 
I would like to extend a huge Thank you to all groups that have done and are 
doing an incredible job collecting phones; helping to keep the Starship Air 
Ambulance flying, and ensuring a strong future for SCOUTS New Zealand. 

Very shortly we will be announcing a special prize for the group that provides 
the best story and photographs of their collection activity. Please email your 
stories and pictures to letsmobilize@scouts.org.nz 

We have seen some wonderful news clippings from around the country but we 
want to see plenty more stories and we want to see lots more phones coming 
back to the recycler during July. 

Green Bay/Motu Moana SCOUT group have set the record of number of phones 
collected by one group (more than 600), very inspiring and all done in the local 
community.                 

What we want to do now is strongly encourage all those groups that haven’t yet 
started to really get behind this campaign and find 10 phones per youth member 
between now and the end of July.  

We do know that many of you have placed boxes with local businesses and these 
are still collecting, which is great and this can continue year-round. 

Ask your neighbours; ask your family ask your friends, 

Enjoy the holidays and let’s continue to Mobilize for Starship and SCOUTS! 

 

Chris Hooper 
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